

Humanist Society of Metropolitan New York

The Corliss Lamont Chapter of the American Humanist Association 777 United Nations Plaza (Lobby Floor)
New York, NY 10017-3521

Web: http://www.corliss-lamont.org/hsmny/ E-mail: info.hsmny@corliss-lamont.org

Greetings Fellow Humanists and Friends!

Our next meeting will be on TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 14TH at 6:30 PM, at the Moonstruck Restaurant on Third Avenue at 31st Street, upstairs.

The program and discussion for the evening centers on Censorship. A shocking video, made available by Chapter President Tom Riggins, from the Fairness and Accuracy In Reporting (FAIR) organization, will be shown first. It is entitled PROJECT CENSORED: IS THE PRESS REALLY FREE? This video contains five news stories suppressed by the United States media, including the Contras, the CIA, and the crack cocaine epidemic (dark alliance). Project Censored is a research project of California State University. Exposed are the true causes of censorship today. If you have information on censorship and corporate vested interest please bring it to share with the group.

Some members feel that meeting once a month is sufficient, and others prefer twice. If you would like to meet on Tuesday, November 28th, please let us know.

Best wishes and be well. Hope to see you at a meeting. Beth K. Lamont (914) 588-5284